DONALD DWIGHT DAVIS

President

JOHN T. SCHILLING

Vice-President and
General Manager

WHB BROADCASTING COMPANY

AFFILIATED STATION: MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM

Penthouse Studios and General Offices 9th and Grand: Phone Harrison 1161

ATOP THE SCARRITT BUILDING KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

Dr. F.C.Allen
Director
Dept. of Physical Education
Lawrence, Kan.

Dear "Doc":

Just a note to find out how the University feels toward Sports announcers in the way of basketball tickets. In other words, I wonder if K.U. gives complimentary tickets to the Sports Announcers in the near vacinity.

In football, Kansas was the only school, that did not oblige the sports announcers. For the good of future sports at K.U. I hope they do not continue this policy in football, basketball or any sport.

If you are going to give comps to sports announcers, I would certainly appreciate it if you could fix me up. Also, Dad was wondering what the deal on K*Men is as far as tickets are concerned.

Trusting that you will do the best you can, I want to wish you luck on the coming season, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and your far-spread family, I remain,

Fraternally yours

Sports Editor, WHB Kansas City, Missouri